ABDC8@outlook.com

From: Sent: To: Subject:	ABDC Northern <abdc8@outlook.com> 10 August 2021 18:29 ABDC Northern ABDC - July Newsletter</abdc8@outlook.com>
July's Newsletter	
Evening Everyone,	
Apologies for the delay in s	ending out the July newsletter
Willie and me, you will also	fe and well and looking forward to getting back on the dance floor. If you are anything like have forgotten all the dance steps and require starting from scratch even although we have online through Facebook. I am certainly looking forward to getting the dresses back out.
	ve welcomed two more Grandchildren to our family with Baby Elaina born last November this year this adds to our ever-increasing family. We can't wait to get back and catch up with
With the positive news of §	oing to level 0 and restrictions being eased we are hopeful of getting back to dancing soon.
need further conformation	neeting this week with the hotel and although some information was forthcoming, we still from the hotel as to what we can and cannot do and when we can restart. We will update when we get the information.
Best regards,	
Brenda Jamieson	